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| wish to highlight my opposition to the Proposal Waste Transfer Depot at
Lidcombe

The proposal will have significant effect upon the residents of Lidcombe caused by
the significant risk of odour from the movement and transport of waste through the
area.

Schools and age care facilities within Lidcombe will be be at risk of being
adversely effected.

Lidcombe already has far too much traffic and the proposed truck movements will
further impact not only the shopping area of Lidcombe but also the surrounding
neighbourhoods.

Such activity upon the road network will certainly cause damage to the local road
infrastructure at great inconvenience to the local area.

This proposed site for the Depot is far to close to residents and is not in the best
interests of the community.
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